Agreed Report

Agenda December 2020

A normal Board meeting was held on December 1st. The board discussed the impact on the school of the new QBC and has a number of concerns. The board will submit a response to the planned project to DCC. The financial position was shared and the board decided to proceed with a number of capital projects. Due to Covid19 it is necessary to increase shelter solutions in the yard. The school had purchased IPADS to support teaching and learning. Transition years have received an alternative timetable to work experience. They feedback has been very positive. Students have experienced a trial remote learning which has been very successful. Teachers have received CPD to ensure that should we go into lock down again we are prepared. Thank you to all teachers who acted up during November.